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ADOPTED MINUTES 

Bruce Hubert, Chair 
David Burnham, Vice Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Kevin Carroll 
 
FIWMD held its monthly meeting at 5:30 pm, all commissioners were present. 
 
The minutes of January 25, 2021 were motioned for approval by Sarah Malinowski with a correction, 
Bob Evans seconded; the motion carried. The minutes of January 27, 20021 were motioned for 
approval by Sarah Malinowski, seconded by Bob Evans; the motion carried. 
 
Financial Review Bruce Hubert motioned to pay the payables, Bob Evans seconded; the motion 
carried. The financial reports were reviewed. 
 
Unfinished Business The Casella Group will join the commission at their next workshop on March 17, 
2021 to discuss timelines for the consulting project. 
 
The selling of the glass crusher is still being worked on by David Burnham. 
 
New Business The Local Solid Waste Plan is due for renewal next year. We are hopeful that the Casella 
Group can help us with the review. 
 
Dick has proposed to install a compactor for plastic. It is estimated that the compactor will reduce 
plastic by 2/3rds. The commission is all for it. Dick will use parts that have not been used since Sandy. 
 
Executive session The commission adjourned for executive session to discuss employment at 6:15 pm. 
 
The regular meeting adjourned at 6:45 pm. 
 
 


